
From: Allister Cameron  

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 12:56 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Slave chapel - waiting for consent 

PEC Committee:   

Please support the request to move the Slave Chapel building to Fanshawe Pioneer Village.   We have 

hosted Exchange Students from Lions clubs from many different countries and always bring them to 

Fanshawe village.   I would certainly enjoy having the former slave chapel in the village.   Thank you for 

seriously considering this request.   

Carolyn and Allister Cameron 

 


